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Ann Cole 

From: Ann Cole 
Sent: 
To: Lorena Holley 
Cc: 
Subject: RE: docket # 070645-EQ-Progress Energy 

Wednesday, November 21, 2007 2:07 PM 

Michael Cooke; Caroline Klancke; Kay Posey 

Thanks, Lorena. 

I have printed this email and have noted that the referenced attachment was not 
included. 

Unless otherwise instructed, it will be placed in Docket No. 070645-EQ: 

Docket Correspondence - Consumers & their representatives. 

From: Lorena Holley 
Sent: Wednesday, November 21,2007 1:13 PM 
To: Ann Cole 
Cc: Michael Cooke; Caroline Klancke; Kay Posey 
Subject: MI: docket # 070645-EQ-Progress Energy 

Ann - 
Please file the attached e-mail in the file for Docket No. 070645-EQ. Please note that the attachment that the e-mail 
references was not included with the original e-mail. Thank you. 

Lorena A. Holley 
Chief Advisor to Commissioner McMurrian 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6040 (telephone) 
(850) 413-6023 (facsimile) 
(850) 273-0633 (mobile) 
lorena.holley@psc.state. f l u  

From: Alicia Zarillo [mailto:aliciazarillo@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 19, 2007 1:53 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner McMurrian 
Subject: docket # 070645-EQ-Progress Energy 

CONSUWR 
Dear Commissioner McMurrian, 

In your discussions regarding docket # 070645-EQ - Progress Energy contract t o  grow Arundo donax as 
a biofuel, please review the research and policy statement regarding this plani8$k,f& blbhb’~h%vkATi 
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Plant Society (attached). This plant, from what we know of it, will be a dangerous, invasive plant and 
we disagree that this plant should be introduced in Florida as a biofuel plant. Please assist in putting a 
stop to  this plan by Progress Energy. 

Please contact me with any questions. 

Sincerely, 
Karina Veaudry, Executive Director 
Florida Native Plant Society 
31 1 South Glenwood Avenue 
Orlando, FL 32803-6259 
Tel (407) 895-8446 

(Alicia Zarillo; Assistant to the Executive Director, FNPS) 
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